TCOLE

New Training Coordinator Training

Pre-registration for this training is required.
No Walk-Ins Allowed

On Wednesday, August 25, 2021, a New Training Coordinator Training will be held at Webster
Police Department, 217 Pennsylvania Avenue, Webster, TX 77598 from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
The training is free, but travel expenses, including lodging and meals, are the student’s
responsibility.

Any academy or contract training coordinator may attend.

This training covers Administrative Rules 215 and 217.1, as well as a comprehensive review of
training file components and best practice samples. Late arrival or early departure nullifies
course credit. Those who attend the whole training session will receive six (6) hours of TCOLE
credit.

Seating for this training is limited. No walk-ins allowed. To pre-register for the training, please
email the following information to Laurie Jackson at laurie.jackson@tcole.texas.gov

e Name

e PID number

e Academy/Provider name
e Contact phone number
e Email address



